
I am writing from Broadwick Live, operators of the Drumsheds events space in Meridian Water. We wish to
formally comment on the Enfield Local Plan as part of the consultation process.

As part of the infrastructure works, the Drumsheds are due to be demolished in January 2022.  This site is a huge 
asset to us and we want to continue our cultural operations in Enfield and London. 

We would like the Drumsheds to be relocated to the Edmonton Marshes site, along Harbet Road. 

We have recently been consulting with the Enfield architectural team regarding integration of a new culture venue 
into the overall proposed flood mitigation strategy for the site.

We have looked at other sites across Enfield but nothing else is as viable and well-connected to run events and large 
concerts.

We would therefore like you to consider this as part of the public consultation process.
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